COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

25th May, 1928,

Dear Sirs,

I am in reeceipt of your letter of the 18th
instant respecting the 4th Special SBurvey No.2 of the
steamer "CABO CULLERA", and in reply I have to say that in
the eircumstances you mention the Committee, who had the
case before them at their leeting today, are agreeable to
the inspection in question being postppned for the present,
subjeet to the Special Survey being partly held, or the
vessel being generally examined at an early date and a

satisfactory report as to her condition being received.

if you will inform the Owners
accordingly, and at the same time ascertain from them and
let me know what steps they propose taking to have this
matter attended to,
1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors;
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